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TAMAR BRIDGE AND TORPOINT FERRY – 2017/18 
REVENUE ESTIMATES AND CAPITAL PROGRAMME
City Council: 31 January 2017

CABINET MINUTE 53 (17 January 2017)

Councillor Nicholson presented the Tamar Bridge Torpoint Ferry Joint Committee’s (TBTFJC) 
2017/18 Revenue Estimates and Capital Programme report submitted to TBTFJC on 24 November 
2016 and the draft minutes recording the endorsement.

Agreed that Cabinet recommends the Tamar Bridge Torpoint Ferry Joint Committee’s 2017/2018 
Revenue Estimates and Capital Programme to Full Council for approval.


